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WHAT RECENT UPDATES/PROGRESS CAN BE  
REPORTED?
Please refer to this recent update prepared for the 
public by an advisory subgroup consisting of repre-
sentatives from the Library Trustees, Library Building 
Committee, and Select Board. 

WHAT EFFORTS ARE IN PLACE TO ADVANCE  
COMPLETION OF THE PROJECT?
The Town continues to do everything possible to en-
sure that the project gets done correctly and with the 
expected high level of workmanship. 

The Library Building Committee, Select Board, and 
Library Trustees continue to meet regularly, and an 
advisory group consisting of members of the Select 
Board, Library Trustees, Library Building Commit-
tee and key Town employees meets twice weekly. 
Weekly Owner, Architect, Contractor (OAC) meetings 
continue to take place on Tuesdays with the Owner’s 
Project Manager.

ARE THERE ANY LOCAL MEETINGS I COULD ATTEND, 
TO LEARN MORE?
Meetings of the Select Board, Library Trustees, and 
Library Building Committee are open to the public. 
Times and locations for these meetings are posted 
on the Town website. Select Board meeting minutes 
are posted on the Town website; minutes from meet-
ings of the Library Trustees and of the Library Build-
ing Committee are posted on the Sherborn Library 
website.

WHERE CAN I FIND THE LATEST INFORMATION 
ABOUT THE LIBRARY PROJECT?
Sherborn Library website – sherbornlibrary.org 
Town of Sherborn website – sherbornma.org

WHERE CAN I VISIT THE LIBRARY DURING  
CONSTRUCTION?
Our community continues to visit the Library in its 
temporary home at the Sherborn Community Center 
and to take full advantage of available resources. The 
Library’s current lease with the Sherborn Community 
Center runs through February 2020, and the Town 
is grateful to the Sherborn Community Center for 
its extended hospitality. For information about the 
Sherborn Community Center, visit the website –  
sherborncommunitycenter.com.

The Library Trustees are committed to delivering on 
the promise of a beautifully renovated and expand-
ed Library to serve all Sherborn residents for many 
decades to come.

These FAQs are created in an effort to help the Sherborn community understand what is happening with 
the Library Project. Since 2015, when the project cost was originally estimated, there have been several 
unexpected events, unanticipated requirements, and unforeseen conditions on the site. These FAQs are 
prepared to supplement and update information previously made available about the Library Project.

https://sherbornlibrary.org/uploads/pages/img/Library_Project_Update_12.16.19_FINAL_.pdf

